
ANNOUNCEMENTS 
 

Deadline for Sunday Bulletin is Wednesday at noon. 
Please send articles and updates to Dee at dkrampitz@ilcs.org. 

 

October 20, 2024 
Twenty-second Sunday after Pentecost 

Please join us after the service for  
Coffee, Tea, Juice, Cakes and Fellowship in the  

(OSB) Original School Basement. 

Today’s coffee hour donations will be  
for the Youth Group. 

Youth Group 
 

 The youth of Immanuel will once again be collecting your  
returnable cans and bottles during the month of October! 

 Please leave them in the kitchen near the gym.  Thank you 
for your support! 

OCTOBER 
Bottle Return 

Warm a Child with Winter Coats 
Warm a Child will be done a little differently this year. Many Bristol  

organizations reach out to the community to provide warm clothing 

for the winter so we decided this year it will go to Orphan Grain 

Train to send to Appalachia. These people, especially children are 

in great need of warm, winter coats. We decided we would collect 

new and “gently used” warm coats to send there. Coats size 12 

months to children’s size 18. The collection began Oct. 1st to 

Nov. 1st in time for shipment. There will be no tree with mittens, 

we ask that you bring a child’s coat any size and place in a box in 

the foyer unwrapped. Please remember us when you clean out your 

child’s coats, gently used and clean or donate a new one.  

Thank you,  
Christy Hislop 

 Altar Guild 
 

The Altar Guild is looking for volunteers to join in the preparing of the 
Lord’s altar for church services.  You would be assigned for one 
month a year with other volunteers.  I pray that you will find it in your 
heart to join us.  Please contact me if you are interested. 
God’s blessings, 
Roberta Kuhr  

Immanuel Lutheran Church 
154 Meadow Street 
Bristol, CT 06010 
Tel: 860-583-5649 

www.ilcs.org 

Women’s Bible Study  

 Tuesday, October 29 at noon. 
 Bring a lunch, and join us for a Bible Study 

in the Parish Center. 

  YOUNG-AT-HEART  
SAVE THE DATE - THURSDAY, NOV. 7  

It's our 30th Anniversary of our Senior Lunch Program here at 

Immanuel begun by Pastor Rockemann.  Join us for a traditional 

lunch of homemade soups and sandwiches at 11:30 on Thursday 

November 7 in the old school basement. Our program presented 

by Select Physical Therapists is "On My Aching Back". 

Voter’s meeting, Monday, October 28 at 7pm,  
in the church sanctuary.   


